We will accept that pharmacy change the current 7.5hour rotation to a 11.25 hour rotation , 
 
1. Effective April 6, 2020, ending when the COVID crisis is over.
1. Provided that ALL the employees involved with the change, sign the new proposed rotation indicating they are accepting it for this time period.
      3.    ANY employee can opt out of said rotation at any time.  and it is forwarded to the Local for      
             approval.
      4.   This particular rotation causes an excess of hours which the employees will bank. 
      5.   There is also an understanding that this a change of scheduled hours without the proper length of     
             time notice, and can result in the application of the overtime article,(23.03) this issue to be 
             settled between the parties following the COVID situation.
Adrian Crossman
Adrian Crossman
President CUPE Local 813
(o)506-635-8945
(m)506-6504860
(f)506-648-3406
cupe.local813@nb.aibn.com
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